
お知らせ：春期日本語講座は開講中止！

Annoucement:

FAIS Japanese Course will be canceled!

We will cancel FAIS Spring Term 

Japanese Course which was 

scheduled on May 7th, due to COVID-

19. We will also stop accepting the 

application from April 13 to 23.

Instead, we will plan “short intensive 

course” in Summer, when things 

settle down with COVID-19.

Emil: kokusai@ksrp.or.jp


